
 
 

 

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: January 27, 2023 

Contact:    Sarah Deenik 
Phone:    (509) 884-4700 
Email Address:  sarah@cdrpa.org 
 
A quorum of the Board of Directors of the Chelan Douglas Regional Port Authority will be visiting 
Washington, D.C. on Monday, January 30 to Wednesday, February 1, 2023. The Board will be 
visiting with federal representatives individually or in groups and will report on their visits at a future 
Regional Port Authority meeting.  
 
The Board will be visiting with legislators and staff at the following times and places to discuss 
funding opportunities, capital projects and airport matters. No final action will be taken. 
 
Tuesday, January 31st, 2023 
 

Congresswoman Kim Schrier (WA-08); 10:30am 
1110 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510  
 
Congressman Dan Newhouse (WA-04); 3:00pm 
504 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510  

 
Wednesday, February 1st, 2023 
 

Elevate Government Affairs Team; 10:30am 
440 First Street NW, Suite 550 
Washington, DC 20001 
 
Senator Maria Cantwell Staff (WA); 2:00pm 
422 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510  
 
Senator Patty Murray Staff (WA); 3:00pm 
154 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510  

 
Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Communications Coordinator 

Sarah Deenik at (509) 884-4700. 
# # # 


